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                                                        Success Through Learning 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT… 
Swimming 
Week one of swimming was very successful with all students indicating 
they are enjoying the lessons and learning new skills. Thank you to 
Miss Ingold, who this year, is taking a swimming group so all of our 
students are in smaller groups. 
 
Students are requested to bring in either long pyjamas or a long 
sleeved shirt and long pants for swimming on Friday 14th of December. 
They will be wearing these items in the pool as part of their Swim 
Safe program. Students are also allowed to bring $1.00 on Friday to 
purchase a bag of lollies from the pool canteen. 
 
Lunch can be ordered on Thursday as usual. 
 
School Reports 
School reports will be going home this week. If you would like to, please 
make time to see your child’s teacher to discuss or ask any questions. 
A booking sheet will be included with their report. 
 
Preschool Concert 
Don’t forget our preschool concert on Friday 14th of 
December at 12.00 noon. All community members are 
welcome to attend, it is always a lovely way to celebrate 
the preschool year. 
 
Presentation Night 
Presentation night will be held at the Caragabal Hall on Tuesday 
the 18th of December at 5.30pm. Please come along and share in 
the achievements of all students and a successful school year. 
All welcome, the P&C will be catering for dinner. 
 
Last Day of School 
We will be celebrating the last day of school on Wednesday the 
19th of December. Students are asked to wear mufti clothes and 
bring some party food to share with their class. Christmas presents 
and a Year 6 farewell will take place at 2pm. All parents and 
community members are welcome to join us at this time. 
 
Christmas Crafts 
The students have enjoyed participating in a variety of craft activities, 
these will continue to the end of the year.  
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CARAGABAL PUBLIC SCHOOL ~ TERM 4 CALENDAR 2018 

 

  

WK MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 
 
9 

10/12 
Swimming @ 

Quandialla 1:30pm – 
2:30pm 

11/12 
Swimming @ 

Quandialla 1:30pm 
– 2:30pm 

12/12 
Swimming @ 

Quandialla 1:30pm – 
2:30pm 

13/12 
Swimming @ 

Quandialla 1:30pm 
– 2:30pm 

14/12 
Swimming @ 

Quandialla 1:30pm 
– 2:30pm 

 
10 

17/12 18/12 
Presentation Night 

19/12 
Last Day of School 

for students 
2pm Year 6 
Presentation 

20/12 
Staff Development 

21/12 
Staff Development 



  

A stray cat had 
kittens, they are 
free to forever 

loving homes. Used 
to being with 

people, very sweet 
and eating on their 

own. 
 

Please contact  
0498 194 901 for 

more details. 

Royal Hotel Caragabal 
  

Friday Nights 
Meat Tray Raffles  

(2 prizes to be won) 
 

All proceeds go to the hall 
Committee 

 

Joker Draw $600 this Friday 
 

For further information  
please call Erin 6347 5336 

Caragabal Country Golf Club 
 
Duty Rosters:  
 
14TH to 16TH December ~ David Forde – Damien 
Troth – Jonothan Baker 
 
21st to 23rd December ~ Trevor Cooper – 
Mitchell Pollock 
 
 

 
 

Christmas Street Party 
 

Friday 21st December 2018 
 

Santa, lollies, ice blocks and 
raffles. 

Dinner starts at 6pm 
LIGHTS & MAILBOX 

COMPETITION 
 

Anyone wanting to enter please 
call Donna on 6347 5230, so we 
know who needs to be judged. 

 
Judging will take place on 
Thursday 20th December 

 
WINNER and PRIZES 

Will be announced at the 
Street Party on Friday 21st 

December. 
 

Thank you to the Hall 
Committee! 



WE THANK OUR SPONSORS FOR THEIR SUPPORT 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

MIDWESTERN HIGHWAY 
CARAGABAL  NSW  2810 

 
PHONE: 02 6347 5270 

 

 
 
YOUR INDEPENDENT SUPPLIERS OF 

 
 AG CHEM , ANIMAL HEALTH AND FARM MERCHANDISE 
 ON FARM AGRONOMY AND WHOLE FARM CONSULTING 
 FERTILIZER, BULK, BAG AND LIQUIDS 
 GRAIN MARKETING AND ADVISORY SERVICES 
 LIVESTOCK & PROPERTY MARKETING SPECIALISTS 
 ON FARM DELIVERY 

 

NOW OPEN IN 
CARAGABAL 

 

CONTACT: 
TOM DINHAM 

 
HEAD OFFICE 

287 BOOROWA STREET 
YOUNG  NSW  2594 

 

PH:  02 63 82 6622 
www.deltaag.com.au 

 
 

      
NSW  Farmers Association 

Growing the Business of Farming. 
 

Member Service Centre:  1300 794 000 
Regional Service Manager:  

Jonathon Tuckfield 0409 493 695 
Chairman:  

Harvey Matthews 0417 425 567 
Secretary/Treasurer:    

Daniel Cooper 6347 6262 or 0404 000 334 
 

         

Royal Hotel 
Caragabal 

 
Mid-Western Highway 

CARAGABAL 
  

Contact 
Erin 6347 5336 

http://www.deltaag.com.au/

